
March  , 2022 

 

 

Wellington Garden Club  

Treasurer Report 

 

 

Income this  month  was  $9,085  from  the plant raffle,  shredding  event, 

membership renewals,   garden  tour and WGC shirts. 

 

Total expenses this month were $4,756.93 for member education, program  

speaker , Wekiva Camperships, community garden,  newsletter   and other 

program services.  

 

Balance in checking account is   $31,323.41. 

 

Additionally, for more detailed information please review the WGC profit & 

loss versus annual budget report to date. 

 

Danese Sloan Kendall 

Treasurer 

 

 


